
 

          

Friday, 28th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Y6 Relationships and Sex Education Curriculum 

We are just writing as a courtesy to inform you that the Y6 children will soon be covering 
the statutory RSE curriculum about puberty and growing up. This will be revisiting the 
material and discussions from Y5. For your information, this will include looking at the 
book, “How did I begin” by Mick Manning & Rita Granström as well as viewing a range 
of videos including ‘Girl Talk / Boy Talk’ and the ‘Operation Ouch’ material on puberty 
from BBC Bitesize. They will also have the opportunity to ask further questions.  

Once again, the boys and girls will be split into two groups for these sessions. 

Kind regards, 

 

Y6 team 


